
I am currently taking part in HSU authorised Industrial Action because the Government refuses 

to meet the key demands of staff to offer a fair pay offer, negotiate new Awards and stop 

stealing members salary packaging.  

Health Professionals continue to work under out-of-date Awards which do not recognise our 

skills and expertise. We struggle to recruit and retain people, with many staff leaving the public 

service there are 12,000 vacancies in NSW Health. This is crises point for the services 

consumers rely on.  

We are continuing to perform clinical work to make sure patients are supported. We will not 

hurt consumers but as professionals continue to leave the public sector, the Government has to 

make good their promises to Health Workers.  

If you wish to participate in action to save public health, you can join the HSU here: 

https://members.hsu.asn.au/join  

If you’re a member of the public and wish to support our campaign, please click here to leave a 

message of support: https://www.hsu.asn.au/i-support-health-workers  
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